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February 21, 2022 
 
 
Andrew Cardon 
Managing Corporate Counsel 
Alliant Energy  
200 First Street SE 
P.O. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA  52406-0351 
 
Melissa Mommsen 
Attorney for the City of Preston 
131 W. Gillet Street 
P.O. Box 69  
Preston, IA  52069 
 
RE: Docket No. SPU-2021-0015 - Review Requested for Revised Map 
 
Dear Mr. Cardon and Ms. Mommsen: 
 
On February 7, 2022, Interstate Power and Light Company (IPL) and Preston Municipal 
Utilities (PMU), filed a Joint Response (Response) to Iowa Utilities Board (IUB) staff’s 
January 24, 2022 letter and revised map.  The IUB staff letter requested IPL and PMU 
to confirm that the revised map attached to that letter accurately reflected the 
modifications discussed at the January 21, 2022 video conference call with IUB staff, 
IPL, PMU, the Office of Consumer Advocate (OCA), a division of the Iowa Department 
of Justice, and the Office of the Chief Information Officer. 
 
IPL and PMU’s February 7, 2022 Response stated, “the map attached to the 
correspondence accurately depicts how their respective service territory boundary lines 
should exist following the resolution of this proceeding, with regard to the geographic 
area depicted on that map.”  IPL and PMU also stated that the map omitted a parcel of 
land east of the City of Preston that IPL is currently serving in PMU’s service territory.  
According to the Response, PMU is transferring that parcel to IPL and identified the 
parcel in Exhibit 3A and Exhibit 3B of the November 22, 2022 Joint Petition for 
Adjustment of Service Territory (Petition).  
 
Attached is a “final” map of the proposed modifications, which includes the proposed 
modifications listed in the Petition, discussed at the January 21, 2022 video conference 
call, and in IPL’s and PMU’s February 7, 2022 Response.  IUB staff requests that IPL, 
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PMU, and OCA review the attached map and file a response within five days that states 
whether the attached map is accurate and in “final” form. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Trisha Quijano 
 
Trisha Quijano, Utility Analyst  
Regulatory Analysis 
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